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From time to time, BFF United, LLC (“BFF United” or the “Company”) may receive requests for 
information about its users from regulatory or law enforcement agencies. This Law Enforcement Request 
Policy (“Policy”) is intended to provide information on how the Company handles such requests. When 
contacted by regulatory authorities, we anticipate they may be interested in two general categories of 
data: customer identity information and details about customer activity on the UGLYCASH mobile 
application. 
 
When a request for information is received, the Company requires that it be accompanied by valid legal 
process. This may vary by jurisdiction and can include production orders, search warrants, subpoenas, 
and also voluntary data disclosure requests. The Company reviews each request and any voluntary 
disclosure inquiry to ensure it has a valid legal basis and that any response is narrowly tailored to 
disclose only the data to which the requesting authority is legally entitled. 
 
The Company also reserves the right to make disclosures to authorities at its sole discretion in order to 
protect itself, its customers, or others. 
 
The Company welcomes inquiries from law enforcement agencies regarding its policies and procedures. 
Please contact the Company at support@ugly.cash to initiate or process any such request. 
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